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Legion, Town honour veterans with banner program

	The Royal Canadian Legion and the Town of Aurora are coming together this fall to honour the Town's veterans with a six-week

long flag campaign celebrating and recognizing the achievements and sacrifices of those who have served their country. 

The Honour Our Veterans Banner Program will see 44 banners lining the streets of historic, downtown Aurora from October 1, 2016

to November 12, 2016.  Each banner will display the name of the veteran or active service member, a photo of him/her in uniform,

the era of service, branch of service, and the name of the organization sponsoring the banner. 

Aurora Legion Branch 385 and the Town of Aurora are proud to have joined together, with the support of the Aurora community, to

celebrate and recognize the great achievements and sacrifices of Aurora's service members.

The program will be funded by individual sponsorship at a cost of $200 per banner. Application forms will be available for pick up

at the Royal Canadian Legion Branch 385 at 105 Industrial Parkway North, Aurora or Aurora Town Hall at 100 John West Way.  

For more information, please contact Ken White at 416-710-2722, Mike Rankin at 905-717-7179, or email office@auroralegion.ca.

Ken White

Royal Canadian Legion, Aurora
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